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Christmas Gift Exchange: 
 

To keep our days as predictable and routine as 
possible (which make children feel the safest), we 
choose to have a simple $5 Gift Exchange as our 

“Christmas Party”. 
 

This way, children experience not only getting a gift 
but most importantly giving a gift. Mrs. Koobs makes 

a special snack for our sweet students as well to make 
our day special.  

 
 

 
DECEMBER SCHEDULE 

REMINDER: 
 
 

Dec 6th                  Last Stay & Play Day 
 

Dec 10th & 11th        Pajama Parties & 
Gift Exchanges 

 

Dec 12th & 13th       Christmas Programs 
          *Children go home after program 

*see note to right  
 

Dec 13th                  Last Day of School 
 

*WEARING PAJAMAS STILL 
REQUIRES SOCKS & TENNIS SHOES 

FOR OUTDOOR PLAY PLEASE* 

Christmas Break: 
December 16th – January 10th 

HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS &  

A HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

-Classes begin January 13th and 14th  

************************************************** 
**As stated in the Student Handbook, 
December Tuition is due in full by the 5th 
since it is a short month. ☺ 

                      
         “Happy Birthday Jesus” 

    Christmas Program 
 

M-F and T/TH Children Perform: 
Thursday, December 12th at 10am 

 

M-F and M/W/F Children Perform: 
Friday, December 13th at 10am  

 

*Children will come at regular drop-off time. 

*Refreshments will be served immediately following. 

*Children will be released to parents after the 

program. 
 

Bring your cameras! Parents can even record from the 
church balcony. This is a very sweet and memorable 

program…invite your extended family! 
 

(All children who attend M-F need to participate both days) 

******************************************* 

*Please no backpacks, bows, headbands, or 
jackets these two days since they will be wearing 

nativity costumes. 

Memory Verse for December   

“Have great joy, a Savior is born.” 

            Luke 2:10-11 

 
 

 

 THANK YOU SO MUCH for donating to our food 
drive for The Food Basket. We will update you in 
January with the number of pounds donated. 
Thank you so much for showing your kids how to 
show Jesus’ love & having a servant’s heart!!  


